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Web Announcement 139 

UB-04 Claim Form Implemented  

Effective immediately, UB billers may use the new UB-04 form. The UB-92 and UB-04 forms will both be 

accepted for claims received at First Health Services on and before May 31, 2007.  

Beginning June 1, 2007, the UB-04 form must be used for all claims and the UB-92 will be returned. Please 

disregard previously communicated deadlines and refer to the recently revised UB Claim Form Instructions 

before submitting UB-04 claims.  
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